
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 
Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd, the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at  
the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre, Liverpool. 

 

Copyright © 2024 

Peel Ports Group 
1 Peel Ports Group 

More Than Ports 

 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that hydrographic survey work will be taking place between the A2 

Rochester Bridge and Allington Lock. The Environment Agency will be conducting survey 

operations which are expected to commence on or around the 9th of December 2024 with 

completion anticipated by the end of January 2025. The survey will be carried in two blocks, the 

first between 9th and 17th of December 2024 and the second between 10th and 16th of January 

2025, subject to favourable weather conditions. The survey vessel “Sentry III” will be carrying out 

the survey work and will be monitoring VHF Channel 74 at all times. 

 

All vessels navigating between Rochester and Allington should be aware of the survey work, 

navigate with caution and maintain a listening watch on VHF Ch.74 at all times. 

 
Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. (Recorded Lines) 
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